


































































     Marble River, LLC 
3 Columbia Place, 

Albany 
NY 12207 

 
 
   
 

Mike Filion  
 Town Supervisor 

Town of Clinton 
Churubusco, NY 12923 

 
4/4/2006 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Filion; 
 

RE: Clarification of the  waiver requests in the Supplemental Permit Application for the Marble 
River Wind Farm 

 
This letter is to provide clarification in regard to the requests for setback waivers made in the cover letter of 
the Supplemental Permit Application for the Marble River Wind Farm dated January 6th, 2006. 
Pursuant to Article IV, Section 29 of the Local Law, the Applicant has made requests for waiver from 
Article II, Section 15 (E)(1) that requires each WECS to be setback 500 feet from the nearest non 
participating property line.   
 
Based on input from the Town’s advisors, we would like to further clarify this request for the Town Board 
as follows:   
: 

1) WECS 12 on Allen A Gartner – waiver of 124 feet from the property line of “State Land” to the 
south. 

2) WECS 35 on Chester Sears – waiver of 400 feet from the property line of Larry Lagree to the east. 
3) WECS 31 on Chester Sears – waiver of 80 feet from the property line of Larry Lagree to the south. 
4) WECS 123 on William Wilkins – waiver of 25 feet from the property line of Chylinski-Polubinski 

Trust, Ksiaze to the west. 
5) WECS 136 on Richard Cole - waiver of 241 feet from the property line of Chylinski-Polubinski 

Trust, Ksiaze to the east and 150 feet to the west. 
6) WECS 172 on Stephen Hammond – waiver of 250 feet from the property line of Raymond Turner 

to the east and 100 feet on John Pisar to the west. 
7) WECS 19 on Glen Fountain – waiver of 25 feet from the property line of Raymond Turner to the 

southeast. 
8) WECS 174 on John Pollic – waiver of 25 feet from the property line of Chylinski-Polubinski 

Trust, Ksiaze to the south. 
9) WECS 202 on Allen Gartner – waiver of 150 feet from the property line of Frank Drown to the 

north. 
10) WECS 206 on Henry Buettner – waiver of 25 feet from the property line of Lawrence Skidders to 

the north. 
 
Note that four of these requests for waivers are for sites where the waiver request may or may not be 
necessary as the, approximately, 25 foot waiver amounts fall well within the margin of error on GIS maps. 
The Applicant will be conducting a pre-construction survey to confirm the actual distance from the 
proposed improvements to neighboring property lines and, as noted in the Supplemental Permit Application 
of January 6th, the Applicant has and will continue to contact each of the affected property owners to seek 
their written consent.  We are pleased to advise that Marble River has been successful in receiving the 



consent of a number of the affected landowners and we continue with the process of contacting the 
remaining neighbors. In the event that an affected property owner does not provide their consent, the 
Applicant will remove the specific WECS from the site plans so as to assure 100% compliance with the 
town of Clinton Local Law #1. 
       

Sincerely, 
  
  
       Patrick Doyle 
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